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Clydebank Housing Association Expands 
Relationship with West Dunbartonshire Council 
 

Clydebank Housing Association 
(CHA) is delighted to announce 
that West Dunbartonshire Council’s 
(WDC) Maintenance & Repairs 
team has been appointed as their 
new out of hours emergency 
contractor. 
 
The new arrangement, which starts 
on 2 April 2012, will see WDC 
respond to all non-heating related 
emergency call-outs from CHA 
residents.  
 

Alison Macfarlane, CHA’s Maintenance Manager, said, “WDC has been one of our 
approved contractors for a number of years and has recently been carrying out the 
majority of works in our void properties to an excellent standard.  We are therefore 
happy to expand the local services WDC provides to our residents”. 
 
Helen Turley, Head of Housing and Community Safety at West Dunbartonshire 
Council said: “The Council is delighted that CHA has decided to continue its strong 
partnership with us by choosing our Maintenance and Repairs team as its out of 
hours emergency contractor. We are looking forward to providing a first class service 
to all CHA residents”. 
 
CHA wishes to take the opportunity to thank the McDougall Group for providing the 
out of hours emergency cover for the last 10 years. 
 
The new WDC contact number has been issued to residents ahead of 2 April and up 
to date details are always available on CHA’s website and answering machine. 
 
Photocall: Please find enclosed a photograph of Alison Macfarlane, CHA 
Maintenance Manager, with Martin Feeney (left) and Ian Cummings (right) of WDC. 
  
Contact Details: Sinéad Boyle, Communications Officer, Clydebank Housing 
Association Ltd.  77-83 Kilbowie Road, Clydebank G81 1BL.  Tel No. 0141 941 1044.  
E-mail: sinead@clydebank-ha.org.uk.   
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